DEALER COMMUNICATIONS
Buell Motorcycle Company
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Subject: BPS Side Stand Program

f

Buell Motorcycie Company has halted shipments of side stands, pest ﬁLOlé? 02A8, for vse in
the BP8 Side Stand Product Program due to 8 supplier issue. We are gsking your cooperation in
Tequesting that you halt the completion of ﬂnF Program. Please do nof install side stands for this
program that you might have in stook until you receive further notice from Buell Motoreycle
Company.

-We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause for you and your ¢usiomers. We are
working on a resolution to this issue and will be re-implementing the program very soon. Thank
you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Ronald L. Mundt
For Buell Distribution Company, LLC




